
 

Heather K. Pauley 

replied 

Mon, 30 Sep 2024 at 11:09 AM 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

I did submit my C4 late. I was under the impression that I had already submitted that 
report. This is the first time I have served as the treasurer for my own campaign. I am now 
familiar with the campaign filing deadlines, and will ensure that everything is filed in a 
timely manner. Please contact me to confirm that you have received this email, and feel 
free to reach out if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Heather Pauley 


